
 

 

 

 

 

 
From: Mike Brooks [mailto:Mike.Brooks@tasb.org]  

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 2:30 PM 

To: 'James, Melinda' 
Subject: Fencing Proposal 

  

Texas Correctional Industries submitted two proposals: one for just the track/field; and 

another for all other athletic complex and high school fencing. Horizon International 

Group, LLC., submitted a proposal for just the track/field. Here are the tabulations: 

  

  

  TCI Horizon 

Track/field $20,268 $50,138 

Athletics Complex & High 

School $212,998 N/A 

Total $233,265 $50,138 

  

TCI will have James Germany and Elden Kirkpatrick (and myself) at the board meeting 

to answer any questions. 

  

Mike Brooks, CTSBO 
Manager, Facilities & Operations Services 
OnSite Services 
Texas Association of School Boards 

12007 Research Blvd. • Austin, Texas 78759-2439 

512-467-0222, ext. 3205 • 800-580-8272 

  

This email (including any attachments to it) may be confidential and is  intended solely 

for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended 

recipient, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email.  Please notify me (by 

return email or otherwise) immediately if you have received this email in error  and 

delete it from your system. 
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